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September 2017 Newsletter 
 

Colinton Private 

Nursery 
 

Welcome to our September Newsletter, 

Some of you may have noticed there has been a change to 

our nursery logo over the last few weeks.  This has been 

something that Marion and Sandy have wanted to implement 

for some time so that all our information matches the staff 

uniforms.  We hope you like it – we certainly do. 

 

This month we would like to welcome Rosie to the toddler room.  

We hope Rosie settles well into Colinton Private Nursery. 

 

Outdoor Play 

Outdoor play will continue as normal in the 

coming months, so please ensure you supply 

your child with appropriate clothing for 

outdoor play. 

Rag Bag 

Just a reminder that the Rag Bag is 

operational if you have any of the 

following items you would like to dispose 

of: 

 Wearable clothing 

 Paired shoes 

 Handbags 

 Belts  

 

 

 

Dates for Diaries 

October 11 

Individual Photograph Day 

 

 

September Birthday’s 

We would like to wish Ailsa H, 

Anna, Charlie, Harrison R and 

Brodie M a very happy 

birthday this month.  We 

hope you all enjoy your 

special day. 
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Online Learning Journals 

We would like to thank parents that have been adding comments 

and photos recently to their child’s learning journals.  This enables us 

to act on your child’s interests and extend learning.  If at any time 

you experience any problems signing into your child’s learning 

journal please do let us know and we can check email address and 

re-set log in details. 

Nursery Policies and Procedures 

Moving forward please keep an eye on 

your monthly newsletter for policies and 

procedures.  The management team are 

in the process of reviewing these.  There is 

also a paper copy available in the 

hallway. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Improvements 

We have recently upgraded the outdoor lighting within the garden 

and also the entrance to the nursery in preparation for the winter 

evenings.   

 

 

 

August Star of the 

month 

We would like to 

congratulate 

 

Claire Anderson this month.  

Claire was nominated for 

August by several of her 

colleagues as over recent 

weeks Claire has spent time 

within other playrooms 

assisting with holiday cover. 

If you would like to nominate a 

staff member who has gone 

above and beyond please let 

us know. 

 

£1 Coins 

The deadline for using the old 

shaped pound coins is 15th 

October – the nursery will no 

longer accept these. 

 

 

Care Inspectorate 

We have recently received our feedback 

questionnaires from Care Inspectorate for 2017/2018.  

This may mean you see some different faces around 

the nursery as we undergo our inspection process.  

Once we have more information we will keep you 

updated. 


